
Student 2024 Summer Parking on Campus: Summer Permits

Cal Maritime Police Department <PoliceDepartment@csum.edu>
Thu 4/25/2024 12:44 PM
To:​Cal Maritime Police Department <PoliceDepartment@csum.edu>​

 
 

Dear Cadets,
 
FYI - Spring 2024 ‘Student Semester Parking Permits’ expire May 5th, 2024.  
 
The Cashier's Office at the Administration Building is selling Student Parking Permits for Summer Term ’24. 
Hours: 8:30-4:00PM, closed for lunch 12:30-1:00PM. Accepted forms of payment are check, debit and credit cards
(no cash). A permit application (from the Cashier’s Office) must be completed that includes your vehicle information
i.e., license plate number, state, emergency contact number, emergency contact person (preferably someon
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